
ROADMAP TO REOPENING 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS*
*Updated July 8, 2020
How do I plan to attend church?
Hamilton Mill UMC will continue to offer two livestream worship services (traditional and modern)
every Sunday allowing you the opportunity to still worship at home. As of July 8, 2020, we have put 
a pause on starting our Phase 2 - Phase 4 plans due to rising COVID-19 cases in Gwinett County so 
for the time being, our two online livestream services will continue.  

What precautions are HMUMC taking to ensure my family’s safety?
Your HMUMC staff is working hard to follow up-to-date safety precautions and preventive actions 
provided to us from the Center for Disease Control, our state government officials, and any addi-
tional instructions from the North Georgia Conference of the United Methodist Church. 

Additionally, we are maintaining the highest level of cleanliness and sanitization standards. The 
church will be cleaned and disinfected regularly, as well as multiple cleanings of restrooms, Wor-
ship Center, and other high-traffic areas while in use. We will make masks and hand sanitizer avail-
able, provide clean facilities, and a safe environment that reduces potential of exposure. 

As instructions and policies change from the CDC, state officials and our North Georgia Confer-
ence of the UMC, we will update, change and implement as needed.

What will Kids and Student programming look like?
Kids and Student programming on Sundays and Wednesdays will not resume until at least Sep-
tember 8, 2020 and this date might change as well. We will continue to offer many opportunities 
for Kids and Students to have time together through online activities.

 



What will Preschool and MMO look like?
As of June 25, 2020, we are planning to open as scheduled on September 8, 2020 and are working 
closely with our HMUMC health advisory team and church leadership to determine what both Pre-
school and MMO will look like this fall. Additionally, we follow the Gwinnett County Public School 
calendar, so we are anxiously waiting any updates from them and will update accordingly. Please 
keep an eye out on our webpages and the Preschool and MMO teams will be in touch as we learn 
more.  

Please note these questions and answers will continue to evolve as we go.
For any additional questions, please email communications@hmumc.org  


